August 4, 1966

ér. Lee Aaron, President
Folk Society of Philadelphia
332 Gerrard

Flkine Park, Pennslyvania

Dear Mr. Aaron,

We are happy to inform you that our Executive Board unanimously

agreed to a reciprocszl admission program between our two societies.

Yours very truly,

Mrs. Joan Peterson
secretary



